WELCOME BACK!!
Three Rivers Public Library
will open for limited in-person
visits on Febrouary 2nd!

HERE'S WHAT TO EXPECT AT YOUR NEXT VISIT!
WHAT T0 EXPECT FROM US:

e Protective plexiglass screens at service desks.

e Staff wearing masks at all times.

e A building that is sanitized daily, with high touch areas like keyboards, mice, and
door handles cleaned throughout the day. Keyboard covers on shared computers.

e Toys, puzzles, newspapers, magazines, and other shareable items will not be
available at this time.

e Hand sanitizer available on both floors.

e Markings to help you safely distance from others.

e Building occupancy will be limited to 20% of capacity at one time.

e All returned items will be quarantined for a minimum of 4 days.

e Patient and kind service from 6 feet away as we all adjust to our new situation.

WHAT WE EXPECT FROM YOU:

 You will wear a mask covering your mouth and nose at all times*. If you do
not have a mask, one will be provided by the TRPL staff upon entry.

e You will not visit us if you are feeling ill or having any COVID-19 symptomes.

e You will honor the one hour max and not linger in the building any longer than
necessary.

e You will maintain 6 feet of distance from other patrons.

e You will comply with staff directions and stay out of cordoned-off areas.

e You will not bring food or drink into the library.

e You will be patient and kind as we all adjust to our new situation.

*Children under the age of 5 will not be required to wear a mask. If you have a
medical condition and cannot wear a mask, please call us and we will bring your
items out to your car.



